B NG 02
From: Christina Prkic
Date: Friday, September 20, 2002
Re: Inquiry-David Lederman

David Lederman, an attorney with Ferrell Shultz PA called me on 9/20/02. He asked
whether city council members may represent clients, such as members of a homeowner’s
association, before the County Commission and other county boards.

I advised him, after speaking with M. Murawski and R. Meyers, that there was no legal
prohibition under the Code of Ethics; however, the city council member/attorney must
~ register as a lobbyist and comply with the lobbyist reporting requirements.



